
 

Notice of Hydrant Flushing 
 

Hydrant Flushing Notice – June 27, 2025 

The Village of Donnelly is doing roadwork and getting ready to pave 

some areas. 

As part of this work, we will be flushing (cleaning) the water pipes on 

Friday, June 27th, 2025, between 7:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M. in 

different parts of the village. 

What this means for you: 

• Your water pressure might go up or down during the day. 

• Your water might look a little dirty or rusty. 

If your water looks discolored: 

• Run your cold water tap for a few minutes until the water looks 

clear. 

• Do not wash clothes until the water is clear to avoid stains. 

We appreciate your cooperation, and apologize for any inconvenience 

this may cause. Thank you! 

 

 


